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Department of Human Resources

311 W. Saratoga St.

Baltimore, MD.  21201-3521


FIA INFORMATION  MEMO


Issuance Date:  February 5, 1999


Effective Date:  Upon Receipt


Control Number:  FIA/OPRS # 99-26

TO:

DIRECTORS, LOCAL DEPARTMENTS OF SOCIAL SERVICES

DEPUTY/ASSISTANT DIRECTORS FOR FAMILY INVESTMENT

FAMILY INVESTMENT SUPERVISORS AND ELIGIBILITY STAFF

FROM:
ROBERT J. EVERHARD, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, FIA

RE:

NEW VERSION OF I-551 CARD


PROGRAM AFFECTED:
ALL PROGRAMS  

ORIGINATING OFFICE:
OFFICE OF POLICY, RESEARCH AND SYSTEMS

The Immigration and Naturalization Service has revised the name of the I-551 (Green Card) from “Alien Registration Receipt Card” to “Permanent Resident Card.”  The INS has also issued a new version of the I-551 called the Permanent Resident Card.  Please see the attached copy of an information release about the new card.

Older versions of the I-551 are valid until their expiration dates, if any.  The immigrant must then replace the older version with the new I-551.  These are changes in name and style of card only and do not change policy or procedures.

If you have any questions please contact Kay Finegan at 410-767-7939.

Attachment

cc:  FIA Management Staff

       Constituent Services

